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LSCO Requesting Public’s Help in Shooting Investigation  

On Thursday, January 6, shortly after 5 p.m., Leon County Sheriff’s Deputies responded 
to the area of 6700 Thomasville Road in reference to a shooting. It happened in the 
parking lot of a business at the intersection of Thomasville and Bannerman Roads.  

When deputies arrived, they found 53-year-old John Kuczwanski with life-threatening 
injuries. Deputies and EMS personnel attempted life saving measures on the scene. 
Kuczwanski was transported to a local hospital by ambulance, where he was pronounced 
deceased.  

Since the incident occurred, LCSO investigators continue to diligently interview witnesses 
and review video footage from surrounding businesses. One person was taken into 
custody and has since been released. For now, no charges have been filed in this case.  

This is an active and ongoing investigation. The Leon County Sheriff’s Office is asking 
anyone who may have witnessed the incident in-person or have video of what happened 
leading up to and after the incident to contact the LCSO Violent Crimes Unit at (850) 606-
3300 or to remain anonymous contact Big Bend Crime Stoppers at (850) 574-TIPS 
(8477). 
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